
  
   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

I have had to make an adjustment to the programme for our visitors: 

 

The Exchange Students will go to Bath on Wednesday instead of Tuesday and they will be back at 16:00 

instead of 17:00 so that the boys can go home with them right away. 

 

This means that the Exchange Students will need a packed lunch on Wednesday and that they will need to 

be at school at 08:00. 

 

Tuesday will be a normal day at school and they can come at the normal time.  

 

A copy of the updated programme has been uploaded to our website. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Mr Torres 

 


